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1 message

Cantero, Francisco <Francisco.Cantero@fpl.com> Mon, Aug 21, 2017 at 3:48 PM
To: Tzvi Bogomilsky <steve@bogomilsky.me>
Cc: "Sarria, Marvin" <MarvinSarria@miamibeachfl.gov>

Mr. Bogomilsky,

This email should serve as a confirmation that FPL is in fact:

1. designing the relocation of the streetlight pole, with permission from the City of Miami Beach
and

2. designing the undergrounding of the service to the Jewish Learning Center
There has been an engineer change in mid-project but | will remain your point of contact for now.

Best regards,

Frank

Francisco J. Cantero, Jr. C.E.M.

Governmental Account Manager
Florida Power & Light
305.442.5333 office

fcantero@fpl.com

From: Tzvi Bogomilsky [mailto:steve@bogomilsky.me]
Sent: Monday, August 21, 2017 1:25 PM

To: Sarria, Marvin; Cantero, Francisco

Subject: Re: 411 41st Jewish Learning Center
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Gentlemen

Its been about a month since we met in the rear of the property on 41st st. Can we get some sort of letter from FPL that
we are working on the proposals to relocate the pole and bury our power feed. We are submitting tomorrow for our
variance which will be heard in November and the City is asking for something to that fact.

sincerely

Steve Bogomilsky

Email: steve@bogomilsky.me

On Thu, Jul 20, 2017 at 4:16 PM, Tzvi Bogomilsky <steve@bogomilsky.me> wrote:

Marvin

Can we Get a letter stating that on Public works letter head

Steve Bogomilsky

Email: steve@bogomilsky.me

On Thu, Jul 20, 2017 at 10:50 AM, Sarria, Marvin <MarvinSarria@miamibeachfl.gov> wrote:

Regarding relocation of FPL
Light pole;
CMB is ok with the relocation of FPL pole.

Sent from my iPhone
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